
                                                                                           

 August 29, 2025 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

Company name: Nippon Carbon Co., Ltd. 

Representative: Takafumi Miyashita, 

Representative Director, CEO 

(Stock code: 5302; Prime Market of the 

Tokyo Stock Exchange) 

Inquiries: Hiroshi Fujikawa, General Manager of 

Business Control Div. 

(TEL: +81-3-6891-3730) 

 

 

Notice Concerning a Fire Incident at the Toyama Plant 

 

 

Nippon Carbon Co., Ltd. regrets to inform you that a fire incident occurred at our Toyama Plant (Toyama City, Toyama Prefecture) 

at approximately 7:15 a.m. on Friday, August 29, 2025. 

We sincerely apologize to local residents, shareholders, business partners, related organizations, and all other stakeholders for any 

inconvenience or concern this incident may have caused. 

 

The details of the incident are as follows: 

 

Date and Time of Occurrence 

At approximately 7:15 a.m., Friday, August 29, 2025 

 

Location 

Nihon Carbon Co., Ltd. Toyama Plant 

Graphitization Furnace Facilities 

27 Takauchi, Toyama City, Toyama Prefecture 

 

Damage 

• Human casualties: None 

• Property damage: Under confirmation 

 

We will conduct a prompt investigation into the cause of the incident as soon as the fire is completely extinguished. Should it be 

determined that the incident will have a significant impact on our business performance, we will promptly make a disclosure. 


